	Dear nurses,

I am writing to share with you my life during the pandemic. During the school suspension, I had Zoom lessons. My family has followed the rules. They wore surgical masks, kept social distance, kept personal hygiene and washed hands with liquid soap. 

I learned from the news that many people were infected with COVID-19. I hope this pandemic will end soon. Thank you for your timely support and help. 

All the best, 
Annika

	2C (14) Leung Wing Tung
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